
PDS Minutes for February 13th, 2008 
 
Due to the weather and changed exam schedules we held a very brief meeting on 
Wednesday. 
 
PDS will be participating in the Connecticut Mission for Mercy, a multi-day dental clinic 
for underprivileged members of the community.  Dr. Ruth Golblatt will be presenting 
information about the Mission for Mercy at our February 26th meeting at 5:30 pm in 
Chem A203.  All are welcome to participate and should come to this meeting for details.  
Students must sign up online by March 1st. 
 
Anyone interested in serving as chair for a PDS Relay for Life team should contact Juliet 
immediately.   
 
Wen will be contacting individuals about the hygiene presentations.  Please check the 
calendar on the website for dates and times and contact Wen to volunteer to present and 
to drive to the sites. We really need drivers! 
 
The next meeting is February 26th meeting at 5:30 pm in Chem A203. 
 
Don't forget to use our great new website at www.predental.uconn.edu  

http://www.predental.uconn.edu/

